AUSTIN COUNTY PEACE OFFICIERS 
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION
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February 21, 2025

This scholarship is open to all graduating seniors. It is not necessary that you pursue a course of study in law enforcement. Nor does it require you to have a parent working in law enforcement. 
The ACPOA awards scholarships annually based on financial need, academic achievement, and community/school involvement. Scholarship awards will be presented to recipients in April/May of each year. 
Please make sure that you read the application carefully and submit the completed application by the deadline. All applications should be submitted through your campus counselor, UNLESS you are outside of Austin County. If you attend school outside of the county, please ensure that your application is mailed (post marked) and/or returned to Randy Stavinoha, by the deadline. 
APPLICATION DEADLINE: March 25th @ 9:00am

**Students outside of Austin County may submit a completed application /post marked by deadline to: 
Austin County Peace Officers Association
Attn: Randy Stavinoha, Treasurer
201 Atchison St.
Sealy, TX 77474
image1.jpeg




